
SHIMS MMUS [Miff 
e Colton Bell Building 

North11111oRock, Ark. 

April 10, 131+6 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. 142 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your detailed acknowledgment 
of reception of our transmission on April 4, 1946, 

and on April 6, 1946. 

WA shall continue these test broadcasts 

until April 14 when we begin regular broadcasts from 

5:30 AM, CST, until midnight, daily. 

received, 
Any further suggestions will be gratefully 

Very truly yours, 

K K L R 

72e4,, 
Melvin P. Span 
Chief Engineer 

GREATER LITTLE ROCK'S MUTUAL STATION 


